
Training for the Masons on 
Construction of Standard Septic Tank 



Mahalaxmi Municipality, 
with technical support of 
ENPHO and financial 
support of Bill and 
Melinda Gates 
Foundation organized 
the ‘Training for the 
Masons on Construction 
of Standard Septic Tank’ 
on 7 September 2022 at 
Indreni Banquet, Imadol
in Mahalaxmi 
Municipality.



Altogether, 19 masons from the Municipality attended the training. 



Training provided information and knowledge on 
urban sanitation, Municipality’s FSM By-Laws and 
standard septic tank. 



Training included practical session where 
the participants learned about the 
standard septic tank by assembling its 
model. 



The participants expressed their joy for organizing 
such an insightful training that capacitated them
on standard septic tank and helped improving on 
the way they had been constructing the septic tank.



PILOT IMPLEMENTATION OF FSM 
STANDARD IN NEPAL PROJECT


